
  

Omaha “I” Street Improvements, 102nd to I-80 Ramp  

City of Omaha 
Public Works Dept. 
1819 Farnam St. 
Omaha, NE 68183 
cityofomaha.org 
402-444-5220 

August 15, 2022 
 
Subject: Project Construction Notice - Omaha “I” Street, 102nd to I-80 Ramp  
 
Work on the City of Omaha’s I Street project between 108th Street and the Interstate 80 (I-80) ramp continues to 
progress. Please see the construction phasing map at right for reference. The contractor, Charles Vrana & Son 
Construction Company, plans to being construction of Phases 1D and 1E on Monday, August 22, 2022. 

A full closure of I Street from 108th to the I-80 Ramp will continue to be in place for construction under all of Phase 
1. As part of Phases 1D and 1E, traffic traveling northbound/southbound on 108th Street and through the 
intersection will be maintained under temporary traffic control with turning restrictions imposed at the 
intersection of 108th and I Street as follows: 

• Traffic traveling westbound on I Street approaching 108th Street will NOT be allowed to make left 
turns onto southbound 108th Street. Right turns onto northbound 108th Street will be allowed for non-
truck traffic only. 

• Traffic traveling northbound on 108th Street approaching I Street will be allowed to continue north 
through the intersection. Right turns onto eastbound I Street will be allowed for non-truck traffic only. 

• Traffic traveling southbound on 108th Street approach I Street will be allowed to continue south 
through the intersection. Left turns onto eastbound I Street will NOT be allowed. 

All properties with truck access on and off I Street between 108th Street and 102nd Street are required to route 
trucks along alternate streets to 102nd Street.  

For immediate, on-site assistance during construction, please contact Brian Frank with Vrana at 
402.268.0475 or bfrank@vrana.com. For additional information, questions, or concerns throughout construction 
please contact:  

 Alyssa Vaughan - Public Coordinator Jon Mooberry - Project Manager 
 Phone: (402) 964-3965  Phone: (402) 443-7487 
 Email: avaughan@jeo.com   Email: jmooberry@jeo.com    
  
For more information and status updates regarding this project, please visit or sign up for project notifications at 
www.keepomahamoving.com/projects. Thank you for your patience during the construction of this project! 
 

LEGEND: 
Phase 1 – “I” Street, 108th Street to I-80 Ramp – May 2022 to December 2022 
Phases 2/3 – “I” Street, 102nd to 108th Street – March 2023 to December 2023 

Omaha “I” Street, 102nd to I-80 Ramp Construction Phasing Map 

mailto:avaughan@jeo.com
mailto:jmooberry@jeo.com
http://www.keepomahamoving.com/projects

